
 
 
 

Manitoba Sustainable Development has received a proposal pursuant to The Environment Act 
regarding the following operation and invites public participation in the review process: 
 
WILD OAKS CAMPGROUND ONSITE WASTEWATER TREATMENT SYSTEM –  
FILE: 5904.00 
 
A proposal was filed on behalf of Wild Oaks Campground at Richer for the construction (three 
phases) and operation of an onsite wastewater management system that will serve the Wild Oaks 
Campground which operates on a seasonal basis at NE 20-08-08 EPM in the Rural Municipality 
of St. Anne. Wastewater effluent will be disposed of on site with an Enviro-Septic wastewater 
treatment and disposal system consisting of several rows of corrugated and perforated plastic 
piping, surrounded with layers of polypropylene fiber and non-woven geotextile. Existing 
holding tanks will continue to be utilized with truck hauling of wastewater to licenced or 
permitted disposal facilities. Existing peat filtration beds will be decommissioned upon 
successful commissioning of the new system.  
  
Anyone likely to be affected by the above operation and who wishes to make a 
representation either for or against the proposal should contact the Department, in writing 
or by E-mail (barsha.sagan@gov.mb.ca), not later than SEPTEMBER 5, 2017. Further 
information is available from the Public Registries located at: Legislative Library, 200 
Vaughan St., Winnipeg; Millennium Public Library, 4th Floor, 251 Donald St., Winnipeg; 
Online Registry: http://www.gov.mb.ca/sd/eal/registries/index.html or by contacting 
Barsha Sagan, Environmental Engineer at 204-945-5234. 
 
Information submitted in response to this proposal is considered public information and will be 
made available to the proponent and placed on the public registry established in accordance with 
Section 17 of The Environment Act. 

 
Environmental Approvals Branch 

Manitoba Sustainable Development 
123 Main Street, Suite 160 
Winnipeg MB  R3C 1A5 

Toll Free: 1-800-282-8069  
Fax: (204) 945-5229 

Website: www.gov.mb.ca/sd/eal 
 

******************** 
For publication in:  
 
 
 
 

Steinbach Carillon Thurs Aug. 3, 2017 

Notice of Environment Act Proposal 


